
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
8th September 2022 
 

Wild Gardening Club – Survival Club Years 5 + 6 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Wild Gardening Club – where we work on various projects around the school grounds – is back! We will 
be using simple tools under adult supervision and trying out skills such as den building and fire lighting. 
While the focus will be on survival skills there will be some preparation work to do in the area which is 
where the wild gardening comes in. 
 
The club will run on Thursdays after school till 4:30 pm. First week 22nd September, last week 20th 
October. After half term, the theme of the club will change and a new letter will be sent out. 
 
You will receive a text message if your child has a place. Children will need to bring in rough trousers 
and wellies and either coat or sunhat depending on the weather. Please do not dress in anything you or 
your child would be upset about getting dirty.  
 
When the club finishes, please arrive on time. Dismissal will be the same as the usual end of the school 
day. Parents will wait at the infant gate and loop round the line, collecting their child(ren).  
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mr. Mulholland 
 

Please reply by Monday 12th Sept using this electronic form: 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/CCPvVBqn5A 
 

 
Those without a parental response will not be able to take part. 

 
 
 

                               

https://forms.office.com/r/CCPvVBqn5A

